
 

 

Houghton Regis 

Headteacher: 
Mrs B Waite 

Telephone: 01582 867487 
Fax:            01582 867487 

Email:houghtonregis@cbc.beds.sch.uk 
www.houghtonregisprimary.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

Primary School 
St Michaels Avenue 

Houghton Regis 
Dunstable 

Beds      
LU5 5DH 

End of Year Letter from the Headteacher 
 
20th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have come to the end of another very exciting, thoroughly rewarding and exhausting year 
and I am sure that everyone is looking forward to a very well earned summer break. I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank you for the continued support you have given both to your child 
and to the school. I do enjoy meeting with you at parents’ evenings and other school events which 
have been extremely well-attended. Without us working together we couldn’t have achieved so 
much.  
 
I am aware that while we as a staff are feverishly working away trying to make appropriate 
arrangements, it can sometimes leave you unsure as to what is going to happen. Therefore, as last 
year, I have put as many dates as I can in the school diary for next year so that it gives parents 
and staff plenty of notice to make any necessary arrangements. However, this list is not exhaustive 
but the school will aim to give you plenty of notice. Please refer to the school website for 
reminders of school events, this information will also be placed on the parents’ notice board 
which is located on the outside wall before you get to the office. Dates are attached with this 
letter. If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
So, as we come to the end of the school year, it is a good time to inform you of the exciting 
changes that will be happening around the school over the summer holidays so that we continue 
to look forward to an even more successful and enriched 2018/2019! These changes include: 
Electric gates and new fencing around the perimeter of the school (to enhance our security and 
safeguarding procedures), updated CCTV systems around the school, electronic signing in system 
for staff and visitors, new Forest School / Outdoor learning area, new outdoor learning area in 
EYFS including astro turf and fencing, upgraded ICT equipment and classroom and hall 
refurbishments. Summer will be a busy one but I can assure you that it will all be finished ready 
for the children in September. 

 
It only leaves for me to thank you, once again, for your support throughout the year. It is clear 
that we have a wonderful community here at Houghton Regis Primary and, by working together 
as one community, inspiring and fostering a love of learning and endeavouring to follow our 
values, we have seen our children flourish academically, spiritually and morally. Thank you!  
 
I wish you all a very happy summer holiday and look forward to welcoming the children back to 
school on Wednesday 5th September.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Bernice Waite 
Head Teacher 
 

 


